
Services Date: 12/12/23
To: State Agencies
From: State Procurement Office
Re: New Award for Executive-Specialty Professional and Hard to Fill Recruitment Services

The State Procurement Office has “Awarded” nine (9) contacts for Executive-Specialty Professional and Hard to Fill

Recruitment Services. The Initial Contract Period is December 21, 2023 to December 20, 2024 with suppliers

starting to provide services as of December 21, 2023.

New Contract:

Contract Number Supplier

CTR068997 Adelphi Medical Staffing LLC

CTR068998 All About People Inc

CTR068999 Cogent Infotech Corporation

CTR069000 Guidesoft Inc

CTR069001 Infojini

CTR069002 Insight Global Inc

CTR069004 LanceSoft Inc

CTR069005 Marathon Staffing Corporation

CTR069006 Top Source Talent LLC

This contract set will replace the current Executive-Specialty Professional and Hard to Fill Recruitment Services

contracts that expire 12/20/23.

If there are any questions, Please contact Curtis Rohlfs at Curtis.Rohlfs@azdoa.go


